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Dear Mayor and Council Members,

We are residents of 262 Park Avenue, Palm Beach.  Barbara moved to Palm Beach in 1953 when she was 8 years
old, grew up in Palm Beach, and for several years lived on Sunset Avenue.  We lived for many years away from
Palm Beach and when we retired were able to return.

This is our home and we are indeed complaining that our street is being made into a garbage dump and we are being
subjected to an unsightly blight by persons who don’t want to manage their own garbage.

Park Avenue is a street of predominantly single family homes and with new construction of single family homes.  It
may well be the friendliest street in Palm Beach where neighbors speak to each other on a regular basis and gather in
the street to talk. The misrepresentation of the character of Park Avenue and the dismissive attitude of the Palm
Beach Hotel and it’s Association toward Park Avenue residents is profoundly offensive.

The Hotel and its Association need to take responsibility for their own garbage, including financial responsibility,
and stop interfering with the quality of life of Park Avenue residents.

Barbara and W. Daniel Schneider
262 Park Avenue


